
As mentioned, I read an article recently about the Cotgrave Community Garden Project on 
the westbridgfordwire and I thought it was maybe time to reintroduce the 
discussion of a similar project in Radcliffe ? 

I wonder if this could be put back on the agenda of the parish council ? 

 
I am obviously very much aware of the current situation and restriction on numbers 
gathering of a maximum of 6 people, but I was wondering if myself and a few 
 
volunteers could start preparing the ground in readiness for next spring/summer season ? I 
believe you mentioned in the past of some land at the back of the memorial park that could 
be used for this purpose if the Parish Council is still agreeable to it ? 

A few points I would like to mention : 

 
The Cotgrave Community Garden Project have managed to get funding from Reach 
Rushcliffe and the Borough Council – in order to reach socially isolated people and 
allow them to meet and stay active through gardening, as well as provide residents 
with an opportunity to learn more about the importance of growing and eating 
healthy foods. Maybe we could investigate similar projects for Radcliffe ? 
 
 
The Cotgrave Community Garden Project will actually provide seasonal produce for a 
community kitchen – I believe Radcliffe has got a community kitchen run by Platform 29 
providing a weekly meal to an elderly population. I would definitely like to think that 
a Radcliffe Community Garden Project could provide the same to the community. 
 
 
For information, I am registering for an online RHS level 2 course and I am hoping to get a 
certificate by next summer ! I also work part time (3 days a week). Therefore I will have the 
other 2 days to organise this project. 

 

I am hoping we can start progressing forward with this project! 

 
Let me know your thoughts. 

 

 

 


